
 
Nordic Meeting May 2005 

 
A Sales Strategy meeting was held in Sweden which was attended by representatives of 
Five Nordic Countries. 
 
This meeting gave us the opportunity to share the remarkable successes obtained in the 
whole Nordic Region as well as receiving an update about Cortec’s new products and 
developments. 
 
In addition to this successful meeting, the Group enjoyed the traditional Swedish 
hospitality and contagious ‘rock and roll’ dancing enthusiasm!  
 
The Nordic Sales Strategy meetings are programmed on a yearly basis. Next one 
scheduled in May 2006 will be held in Finland. 


